
All students are invited to attend

Tuesday, October 24th

NEW YORK CITY PROGRAM
IN FINANCE AND LAW

INFORMATION SESSION

12 noon - 12:50 p.m.
107 O’Brian Hall

For financial concerns and other questions please
reach out to law-nycprogram@buffalo.edu

Pizza and drinks will be provided
Stuart Lazar

David A. Westbrook

Professor; Co-Director, New
York City Program in
Finance and Law

Louis A. Del Cotto Professor;
Co-Director, New York City
Program in Finance and Law
dwestbro@buffalo.edu

slazar@buffalo.edu


